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When dealing with tax-exempt bonds, what do changes in planned use of 
proceeds, offers from private businesses to collaborate, and audit notices 
from the Internal Revenue Service have in common? These are all excellent 
reasons to call your “Section 103” tax lawyer for guidance. In this hour-long 
discussion, speakers will discuss common scenarios where consultation with 
your tax lawyer is better done sooner rather than later.
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